
February 23rd,1926.

Lieut.-Colonel John F. Buckley, 
45 Belmont Park,
Montreal,

My dear Colonel
I have your letter of yesterday* 

date with reference to the propritey of making some 
presentation to Mr. H. Miller ?s a mark of 
appreciation for the service rendered as President 
of the Canadian Red Cross Society for the past 
twelve years.

I am fully in accord with the 
suggestion and will support in any way I can its 
completion. I shall be very glad to prepare the 
letter if it is decided that the memorial shall 
take the form you indicate.

Yours faithfully.


